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LETTER DATED 5 JANUARY 1994 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to refer to my letter of 3 September 1993 (S/26404) to
the President of the Security Council concerning the composition of the military
component of the United Nations Observer Mission in Georgia (UNOMIG) and to the
President's reply thereto of the same date (S$/26405).

Having completed the necessary consultations, I propose that Egypt, Hungary

and Jordan be added to the list of Member States contributing military personnel
to UNOMIG.

(Signed) Boutros BOUTROS-GHALI
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